
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Ritchie, CarlCRitchie@tompsc.com
CC: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov
Date: 12/4/2017 4:32:00 PM

Subject: Re: SAFE Program and Knox Box Issuance

​Those times work well. Thanks! Shall he come to your office first?


From: Ritchie, Carl 
Sent: Monday, December 4, 2017 2:43 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Catherine McNicoll; Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: RE: SAFE Program and Knox Box Issuance 
 
We have confirmed two recipients willing to do a photo op. The first is at 2 p.m. and the other is 3 p.m. on the 12th.
 
I hope these times work for ya’ll.
 
Carl Ritchie
Chief of Police
Mount Pleasant Police Department
(843)884-4176
 

From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 9:31 PM
 
To: Ritchie, Carl 
Cc: Catherine McNicoll ; Lily Cogdill 
Subject: Re: SAFE Program and Knox Box Issuance
 
​Thank you.

From: Ritchie, Carl <CRitchie@tompsc.com>
 
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 12:13 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Catherine McNicoll; Lily Cogdill
 
Subject: RE: SAFE Program and Knox Box Issuance 
 
It looks like the 12th will work best for us. We are confirming the recipients and will advise soon.
Thanks,
Carl Ritchie
Chief of Police
Mount Pleasant Police Department
(843)884-4176

From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 9:48 PM
 
To: Ritchie, Carl <CRitchie@tompsc.com>
 
Cc: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>; Lily Cogdill <LilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: Fw: SAFE Program and Knox Box Issuance
Chief Ritchie, LG Bryant would like to participate, and I wonder if December 6th before Noon or December 
12th between 1:30 and 3:30 would work for you. Please let me know if neither is convenient, and we'll find 
other options. We appreciate your help.
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Danny

From: Cogdill, Lily <lcogdill@aging.sc.gov>
 
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 4:09 PM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Broome, Darryl; Catherine McNicoll
 
Subject: FW: SAFE Program and Knox Box Issuance 
 
Please advise. Also, please keep us in the loop as to what day you guys decide on so that I can put it on Darryl’s 
calendar.
Thank you,
‘Lily
 

Lily Cogdill
South Carolina Lieutenant Governor’s Office on Aging
1301 Geverais Street, Suite 350
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.9875
lcogdill@aging.sc.gov

From: Ritchie, Carl [mailto:CRitchie@tompsc.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 2:35 PM
 
To: Cogdill, Lily <lcogdill@aging.sc.gov>
 
Subject: SAFE Program and Knox Box Issuance
Is it possible to provide me with a few dates that representatives from the Office on Aging would be available to go 
the homes of a select few recipients of the knox boxes?
I was hoping to provide you dates but we are very flexible and can easily work with ya’lls schedule if you have some 
dates in mind.
Thanks,
Carl Ritchie
Chief of Police
Mount Pleasant Police Department
(843)884-4176
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